From:
To: West Midlands Interchange
Subject: WMI

Date: 31 January 2020 14:21:56

Dear Sir

Following receipt of your most recent email, we are dismayed to see that the solictors for WMI are asking for the planning concent to say they SHOULD build the RAIL HUB from the original proposal which says they MUST build the hub.

We feel that this is a back door route to something very different that we will have to put up with for ever more.

We feel that this is sneaky if not down right deceitful, typical of big businesses who have their own interests at heart and ride roughshod over everyone else.

Surely if they want to change the proposal they need to start again with a brand new application?

We are concerned at the direction in which this project is moving.

Yours faithfully

Jayne and Steven Burford



Sent from my Huawei phone